Tenterfield Shire Council has recently received funding from the Black Summer Bushfire Recovery
Grant to allocate rural addresses and install number markers to properties that have not previously
registered. One rural address can be allocated to each property, free of charge.

Installation is expected to take place across the region between September - December 2024.

Your most recent rates notice will assist you to complete this form.

If you have any further questions, please contact us at council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au

Full Name:

Postal Address:

Suburb / Town:

Postcode:

Email address:

Assessment Number (Located on rates notice:

Rural Address associated with your assessment number:

Do you require a new rural number marker for your property: YES / NO

Thank you for completing this survey. Please add any comments here:



mailto:council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au

